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December 1, 2023 

 

SENT BY EMAIL TO: 

 

Ms. Saima Tufail 

Interim Clerk  

Saima.tufail@portcolborne.ca 

 

Re: IC- 27320-1023 (Tokola/Bagu) 

 

Dear Ms. Tufail: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of my decision in connection with the above noted Complaint in which I 

have determined that it has not been established that there was any contravention of the Code 

by Councillor Bagu.  

The Complaint has accordingly been dismissed and this matter is now concluded.   

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 
 

Edward T. McDermott 

Integrity Commissioner, City of Port Colborne 

mailto:integrity@adr.ca

